
PROPOSAL 21-22 D:   Dress Code

Proposer: Torbay

Seconder: tba

To be voted on at the April-25  th   DCIBA Executive Meeting

It is proposed that:-

That the “Grey’s” dress code stays in place for the 22/23 season for all County 
games, except finals which will be played in “Whites”.

Contact for this Proposal 
Graham Warren (Company Secretary)
(torbayaibainfo@gmail.com)


